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Top DEP Stories 
 
Bradford Era: Pa. DEP 're-evaluating' oil and gas air pollution rule as deadline looms 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/pa-dep-re-evaluating-oil-and-gas-air-pollution-rule-as-deadline-
looms/article 2fd329af-06ef-5b62-af91-4390c1962698.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Greensburg receives grant for recycling programs 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/greensburg-receives-grant-for-recycling-programs/ 
 
Chester County Daily Local: Bryn Coed Preserve permanently saved from development 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2022/05/06/bryn-coed-preserve-permanently-saved-from-development/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Pennsylvania is poised for a summer of ticks and the diseases they carry 
https://www.dailyitem.com/pennsylvania-is-poised-for-a-summer-of-ticks-and-the-diseases-they-
carry/article 5167d888-cd48-11ec-afae-a31687b27ff1.html  
 
Mentions 
 
Pittsburgh City Paper: Pennsylvania oil lobby keeps abandoned wells unplugged 
https://www.pghcitypaper.com/pittsburgh/pennsylvania-oil-lobby-keeps-abandoned-wells-
unplugged/Content?oid=21613867  
 
Scranton Times: OPINION: Gas industry pandering costs rise 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/gas-industry-pandering-costs-rise/article a6599340-23cb-
54b3-a4b9-c7b36b2174f7.html 
 
Centre Daily Times: How residents, businesses and local government have embraced solar power in 
Centre County 
https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article260628007.html 
 
RGGI 
 
Kane Republican: governor election will decide Pennsylvania’s membership in RGGI (pg 4) 
https://kanerepublican.pressreader.com/kane-republican/20220507 
 
Times Observer: Lawmakers propose drilling expansion, end to RGGI 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/05/lawmakers-propose-drilling-expansion-
end-to-rggi/ 
 
Air 
 
WBRE: Man charged after police discover bag of catalytic converters 
https://www.pahomepage.com/news/crime-courts/man-charged-after-police-discover-bag-of-catalytic-
converters/  
 
Climate Change 



 
Tribune-Review: Mona Charen: Climate catastrophists need to chill 
https://triblive.com/opinion/mona-charen-climate-catastrophists-need-to-chill/  
 
Inside Climate News: In Pennsylvania’s Hotly Contested 17th Congressional District, Climate Change 
Takes a Backseat to Jobs and Economic Development 
https://insideclimatenews.org/news/09052022/in-pennsylvanias-hotly-contested-17th-congressional-
district-climate-change-takes-a-backseat-to-jobs-and-economic-development/ 
 
Reuters: Trudeau: Canada to be good energy partner with Europe but won't compromise climate goals 
https://www.reuters.com/world/trudeau-canada-be-good-energy-partner-with-europe-wont-
compromise-climate-goals-2022-05-08/ 
 
Pennlive: Scientists in Antarctica discover a vast, salty groundwater system – with implications for sea 
level rise 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2022/05/scientists-in-antarctica-discover-a-vast-salty-groundwater-
system-with-implications-for-sea-level-rise-opinion.html 
 
WITF/StateImpact PA: Court battle over Pennsylvania climate rule set to begin 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2022/05/09/court-set-to-start-hearing-arguments-in-battle-
over-rggi/ 
 
FOX43: How climate scientists keep hope alive as damage worsens 
https://www.fox43.com/article/tech/science/environment/how-climate-scientists-keep-hope-alive-as-
damage-worsens-climate-change/507-bd588edc-d90d-432e-80c9-7e1b9127ecfd 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
exploreClarion: Cook Forest Conservancy Initiates Project to Clear Japanese Knotweed 
https://www.exploreclarion.com/2022/05/09/cook-forest-conservancy-initiates-project-to-clear-
japanese-knotweed/ 
 
Allegheny Front: State College encourages residents to participate in ‘No Mow Day May’ to help 
pollinators 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/state-college-borough-council-encourages-residents-to-participate-in-
no-mow-may-to-help-pollinators/  
 
Allegheny Front: Plants need love, too. Here’s a way to show you care. 
https://www.alleghenyfront.org/plants-need-love-too-heres-a-way-to-show-you-care/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Healthy Ride bike sharing system rebrands to POGOH, expands with new 
stations and electric bike rental options 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/inno/stories/news/2022/05/06/pogoh-launches-after-
rebrand-from-healthy-ride.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Work on West End Trolley Trail in Pittsburgh pushed back a year 
https://triblive.com/sports/outdoors/work-on-west-end-trolley-trail-in-pittsburgh-pushed-back-a-year/ 
 



Tribune-Review: Plans in works for 60 trees to be planted in New Kensington 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/plans-in-works-for-60-trees-to-be-planted-in-new-
kensington/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Kayak rentals return to Allegheny RiverTrail Park in Aspinwall 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/kayak-rentals-return-to-allegheny-rivertrail-park-in-
aspinwall/ 
 
Daily American: Agencies fund West PA campground, rehabilitate park, moth spray 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/sports/outdoors/2022/05/06/pa-news-for-pymatuning-state-
paro-tuttle-point-bernard-siminski-memorial-elm-street-park/65353528007/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Butler-Freeport trail lands $750,000 grant to shore up cracks in the trail 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/butler-freeport-trail-lands-750000-grant-to-shore-up-
cracks-in-the-trail/ 
 
Daily American: Want to start an Alleghenies outdoors business? Entrepreneur summit planned this 
month 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/2022/05/09/startup-alleghenies-seminar-river-mountain-
everett-allegheny-mountains/65353967007/ 
 
Energy 
 
Times Observer: Editor’s corner: Renewable urgency not translating on grid 
https://www.timesobserver.com/opinion/our-opinion/2022/05/editors-corner-renewable-urgency-not-
translating-on-grid/ 
 
Mon Valley Independent: Donora library has charger for electric vehicles 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/05/donora-library-has-charger-for-electric-vehicles/  
 
Tribune-Review: West Penn Power spending $47 million this year to trim trees to reduce power outages 
https://triblive.com/local/regional/west-penn-power-spending-47-million-this-year-to-trim-trees-to-
reduce-power-outages/ 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Australian company ramps up Beaver County bitcoin mining site 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/05/06/mawson-infrastructure-ati-midland-
bitcoin.html 
 
Bloomberg: EU Countries Call for 1,000 Gigawatts of Solar Energy by 2030 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-05-05/eu-countries-call-for-1-000-gigawatts-of-solar-
energy-by-2030 
 
Bloomberg: U.S. Commerce Head Aims to Move ‘Swiftly’ on Solar Trade Probe 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-05-05/u-s-commerce-head-vows-urgency-on-trade-
probe-roiling-solar?srnd=green 
 
Bloomberg: California’s All-Renewable Moment Shows the Future of the Power Grid 



https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-05-05/california-s-all-renewable-moment-shows-the-
future-of-the-power-grid?srnd=green 
 
Reuters: California says it needs more power to keep the lights on 
https://www.reuters.com/world/us/california-says-it-needs-more-power-keep-lights-2022-05-06/ 
 
Bloomberg: California’s All-Renewable Moment Shows the Future of the Power Grid 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-05-05/california-s-all-renewable-moment-shows-the-
future-of-the-power-grid?srnd=green 
 
Bloomberg: Russia’s War Teaches Austria the Security Role of Wind and Solar 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-05-06/russia-s-war-teaches-austria-the-security-role-
of-wind-and-solar?srnd=green 
 
Wall Street Journal: Electricity Shortage Warnings Grow Across U.S. 
https://www.wsj.com/articles/electricity-shortage-warnings-grow-across-u-s-11652002380 
 
Lock Haven Express: Dependence on fossil fuels a national security risk (LTE) 
https://www.lockhaven.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/2022/05/dependence-on-fossil-fuels-
national-security-risk/  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Montour Solar One withdraws application for Montour solar project 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/montour-solar-one-withdraws-application-for-montour-solar-
project/article 7cbdfbee-cd6a-11ec-b3a4-6b1f41a32476.html  
 
Penn State News: Penn State to host national energy and sustainability extension conference 
https://www.psu.edu/news/agricultural-sciences/story/penn-state-host-national-energy-and-
sustainability-extension-conference/  
 
Oil and Gas 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Mariner East Pipeline has sparked a boom in fracked gas exports from Philly 
region 
https://www.inquirer.com/business/natural-gas-exports-pennsylvania-mariner-east-pipeline-
20220508.html 
 
Bradford Era: Biofuels industry still waiting on subsidies to compete with oil, gas, electric vehicles 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/state/biofuels-industry-still-waiting-on-subsidies-to-compete-with-
oil-gas-electric-vehicles/article c8d5d528-3e0a-57de-a120-f9045847f1e8.html 
 
KDKA: Gas prices in Pennsylvania spike to new record highs 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/gas-prices-record-prices-pennsylvania-pittsburgh/  
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Shale groups urge use of butane in gasoline  
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/05/06/shale-groups-urge-use-of-butane-in-
gasoline.html 
 
Post-Gazette: Pennsylvania taking baby steps away from gas tax, toward fee for miles driven 



https://www.post-gazette.com/news/transportation/2022/05/07/pennsylvania-transportation-funding-
gasoline-tax-miles-driven-fee/stories/202205080120 
 
Bloomberg: Big Oil Spends on Investors, Not Output, Prolonging Crude Crunch 
https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-05-07/big-oil-spends-on-investors-not-output-
prolonging-crude-crunch?srnd=premium 
 
Reuters: Explainer: Why are U.S. natural gas prices soaring? 
https://www.reuters.com/business/energy/why-are-us-natural-gas-prices-soaring-2022-05-06/ 
 
Wall Street Journal: Oil Prices Top $100, Yet Some Big U.S. Frackers Let Their Production Fall 
https://www.wsj.com/articles/oil-prices-top-100-yet-some-big-u-s-frackers-let-their-production-fall-
11651926601?mod=hp lista pos1 
 
USA Today: Oil giants reap record profits as war rages in Ukraine, energy prices soar: Here's how much 
they made 
https://www.usatoday.com/story/money/economy/2022/05/07/oil-company-record-profits-
2022/9686761002/ 
 
NPR: The good times are rolling for Big Oil. 3 things to know about their surging profits 
https://www.npr.org/2022/05/07/1097177459/big-oil-exxon-earnings-gasoline-prices-crude 
 
Radiation Protection 
 
Newsweek: Do people still work at and live near Three Mile Island? 
https://www.newsweek.com/do-people-still-work-three-mile-island-live-middletown-pennsylvania-
netflix-1704265  
 
Waste 
 
Times Observer: Senator proposes state recycling study 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2022/05/senator-proposes-state-recycling-study/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Vandergrift might no longer pick up large furniture, mattresses during trash collection 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/vandergrift-may-no-longer-picking-up-large-furniture-
mattresses-during-trash-collection/  
 
Tribune-Review: Hampton happenings for week of May 9, 2022: Recycle Rama, Big Band concert 
https://triblive.com/local/hampton-happenings-for-week-of-may-9-2022-recycle-rama-big-band-
concert/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Pittsburgh's electronic waste collection program is returning 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2022/05/09/pittsburgh-electronic-waste-collection-removal-
tvs-computers-pain-propane-tanks-garbage/stories/202205050157 
 
Water 
 
The Derrick: Boil-water advisory continues in Sugarcreek 



https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/boil-water-advisory-continues-in-
sugarcreek/article b29e4e0e-cd5a-11ec-9aca-630e00b7cf06.html 
 
KDKA: Another water main breaks on Second Avenue in Elizabeth 
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/another-water-main-break-second-avenue-elizabeth/  
 
Mon Valley Independent: Water main break causes Elizabeth flooding 
https://monvalleyindependent.com/2022/05/water-main-break-causes-elizabeth-flooding/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Repairs done on water main break in Elizabeth that flooded homes and businesses, 
water back on for customers 
https://triblive.com/local/water-main-break-in-elizabeth-floods-homes-and-businesses-repairs-
expected-to-take-all-day/  
 
Post-Gazette: Elizabeth Borough water main breaks again 2 days after being repaired 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2022/05/08/elizabeth-borough-water-main-break-second-
avenue-fixed-broken-again/stories/202205080193 
 
Pennlive: Some flooding continues along Conodoguinet Creek, but worst should be over late Sunday: 
forecaster 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/05/some-flooding-continues-along-conodoguinet-creek-but-
worst-should-be-over-later-tonight-forecaster.html 
 
Pennlive: Conodoguinet Creek in Cumberland County expected to crest Sunday, some nearby residences 
affected by flooding 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2022/05/conodoguinet-creek-in-cumberland-county-expected-to-
crest-sunday-some-nearby-residences-affected-by-flooding.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Sen. Casey, USDA promise $22.5 million to help farmers reduce runoff to 
Chesapeake Bay 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/sen-casey-usda-promise-22-5-million-to-help-farmers-reduce-
runoff-to-chesapeake-bay/article 639dbce8-cd7a-11ec-b201-efc558d572b5.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: State environmental regulators, other municipalities recognize Manor Twp.'s 
work with stormwater 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/state-environmental-regulators-other-municipalities-
recognize-manor-twp-s-work-with-stormwater/article 192e7f16-cc18-11ec-854b-afecafbad038.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Isolated flooding possible today and tonight in Lancaster County; hazardous 
weather outlook issued 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/isolated-flooding-possible-today-and-tonight-in-lancaster-
county-hazardous-weather-outlook-issued/article 58536e24-ce14-11ec-bfee-6f41decd060c.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Water woes continue to plague Orwigsburg 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2022/05/08/water-woes-continue-to-plague-orwigsburg/ 
 
Bloomberg: Saudis Cut Oil Prices from Record Highs Amid China Lockdowns 



https://www.bloomberg.com/news/articles/2022-05-08/saudis-cut-oil-prices-from-record-levels-amid-
china-lockdowns 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Valley business, organizations brace for dam repairs, shortened boating season 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/valley-business-organizations-brace-for-dam-repairs-shortened-
boating-season/article a1e90cf6-c56d-11ec-a605-3f4cfdbd5ee9.html   
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Dam has a history of repairs 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/dam-has-a-history-of-repairs/article 040d1dfc-c56c-11ec-b9e6-
17700d552ccb.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Officials say permanent dam idea is moving 
https://www.dailyitem.com/officials-permanent-dam-idea-is-moving/article fa389fca-c7c5-11ec-aa0a-
87b8ebca6a88.html  
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Permanent dam structure could be the answer (Editorial) 
https://www.dailyitem.com/opinion/permanent-dam-structure-could-be-the-answer/article df561854-
ccbb-11ec-9919-972fbca9ca4d.html  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Bradford Era: Bird flu has infected more than 1,000 wild birds in 55 species 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/usda-bird-flu-has-infected-more-than-1-000-wild-birds-in-55-
species/article 7dd995df-c8a5-58fb-afd6-d9f441078157.html 
 
KDKA: Family being assisted by Red Cross after landslide forces them from their home  
https://www.cbsnews.com/pittsburgh/news/west-liberty-avenue-landslide/  
  
Tribune-Review: Washington Boulevard floodgates activated through Sunday 
https://triblive.com/local/washington-boulevard-floodgates-activated-through-sunday/  
 
Post-Gazette: Rain triggers landslides; Washington Boulevard closed in flood-prone area 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2022/05/06/pittsburgh-weather-rain-flood-watch-
advisory-national-weather-service/stories/202205060084 
 
Tribune-Review: Pine Run, tributaries spill over near at Washington Township mobile home park 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/pine-run-tributaries-spill-over-near-at-washington-
township-mobile-home-park/ 
 
WPXI: Landslide shuts down portion of Route 356 in Freeport 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/local/landslide-shuts-down-portion-route-365-
freeport/BN5FD2FG7JDPFHHFO6N3557KJQ/  
 
Tribune-Review: Police: Landslide briefly blocks Route 993 in North Huntingdon 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/police-landslide-blocks-route-993-in-north-huntingdon/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Parkway West ramp reopened after mudslide closure 
https://triblive.com/local/parkway-west-ramp-portion-of-west-liberty-avenue-closed-due-to-mudslides/ 



 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Smith's Viewpoint: Building economic momentum with next governor 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2022/05/08/smiths-viewpoint-building-economic-
momentum.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Public input on rebuild of Fern Hollow Bridge will be limited, officials say 
https://triblive.com/local/public-input-on-rebuild-of-fern-hollow-bridge-will-be-limited-officials-say/ 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Manheim Township Stehli Silk Mill project stuck in limbo; here's the latest 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/manheim-township-stehli-silk-mill-project-stuck-in-limbo-
heres-the-latest-lancaster-watchdog/article c8f055a0-cd76-11ec-ae67-3bb8228b398b.html 
 
Altoona Mirror: Logan drafts chicken rules 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2022/05/logan-drafts-chicken-rules/ 


